Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 9:30 AM

To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us

Subject: FW: Federal 8-89-7 #1 and Federal 8-89-31 #1 APDs

Scan No 2106519 CPW Correspondence Extending Wildlife Consultation to July 15, 2013 2A#400360104

From: Catherine Dickert [mailto:cdickert@sginterests.com]
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 3:09 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: Federal 8-89-7 #1 and Federal 8-89-31 #1 APDs

Dave,

SG Interests approves an extension to the Form 2A review period for the Federal 8-89-7 #1 (Garfield County) and Federal
8-89-31 #1 (Pitkin County) locations. This extension presumes the Bureau of Land Management will suspend the
primary term of the leases. This extension is until July 15, 2013 in order to allow Colorado Parks and Wildlife to perform
a site visit to each location on July 1* and prepare and submit their comments following that visit. July 1, 2013 is the
rescheduled onsite date with the USDA Forest Service and SG Interests for these well locations. Thank you.

Catherine

Catherine Dickert

Environmental and Permitting Manager
SG Interests, | Ltd.

1485 Florida Road, C202

Durango, CO 81301

Phone: 970-385-0696
Mobile: 970-209-6464
Fax: 970-252-0636

cdickert@sginterests.com




